
COVID-19 Vaccine Update 1.15.21

Dear Glenville Medical Patients,

Important information for CT residents: For those of you who have not
yet registered for the COVID-19 vaccine, please use the link below
which will bring you straight to the registration site. We have found this
to be an easier website to use to register for the vaccine.

https://dphsubmissions.ct.gov/onlinevaccine

Please note: if you have not yet heard from the CDC or the
VAMS (Vaccine Administration Management

System) website, please re-register using the link above.

Stay safe and well,

Steven Mickley, MD
Judith Shea, MD
Jeffrey Puglisi, MD
Ralph Cipriani, MD

Glenville Medical Concierge Care
7 Riversville Road, Greenwich, CT 06831nvillemedicalconciergecare.com
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